
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: July 19, 2005 

Members in attendance: Heather Blakeley, Dave Kowalski, Tom Baltazar 
Meeting Opened: 7:30PM 
Meeting Closed: 8:30PM 

 
Dave motioned, Heather seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30PM 
 
11 Mountain Road - Mayette in the process of installing a tight tank. O’Keefe will be installing.  
Heather will send letter ordering monthly pumping until tank is installed. 
 
Temporary Food Service certificate will be issued to Diane Balderelli  representing Holland LIttle 
League Permit 071905-1 issued. 
 
Approved payroll for July $538.50 
 
3 Vouchers 
 
Land fill mowed $350.00 7/15/05 Richard Phifer 22 Prospect Hill Brimfield MA 
Allied Waste service - Bulky Waste $459.35 
Membership fee $70.00 Mass Association of Health Boards. $879.35 
 
Bobby Wilder - 32 Heritage Drive Holland 01521 - Tight tank to be submitted. 
 
Paul Gillis wants the mulch for the senior center.  The BOH discussed the mulch and think it's 
use for the senior center would be fine. 
 
Steve Wassersug - 1 Massaconnic Trail – came in for a well permit – BOH told Mr. Wassersug 
to have an engineered site plan drawn up. 
 
August 2 - 3 Causway Road - Public hearing for David GIbson 
Hal Nelson - 32 Craig Road- Get plan - New Well Etc.  
 
25 Collete Drive - John Brodrib 205986 
25 Sandy Beach Road - Panulla 205984 
15 Shore Drive Sullivan - 205985 
45 St George Rd - Manicki 205983 
 
Heather motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting adjourned 8:30PM 


